
 

 

White Class October 
Newsletter 

We are officially in our second full 
month of school! Your child has been 
growing and learning so much. Ms. 
Kaitlin and I cannot wait to share new 
lessons with them. We know they will 
do great. 

We will be focusing on using our 
manners, saying and using our signs for 
“please” and “thank you” 
 

We will be learning two new signs this 
month. “Friend” and “Share” 

 We will be sending summer clothes home. 
Please bring two weather appropriate outfits for 
your child. Remember to put names on 
everything so we get your child’s belongings 
back to you.  

 We go outside in the morning, and the mornings 
can be chilly as fall weather comes in. Please 
send your child with a jacket for chilly mornings. 

 October 1st will be our fall 
pictures 

Please call us if you have any concerns or 
questions  

Childrens House: (870)425-0882 
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